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MESSAGE FROM THE EXALTED RULER 
 

     As the month of September comes to an end, we here at 

lodge have a lot to be thankful for. We again had a very busy 

and successful month in September. 

     I would first like to thank all the volunteers and the 

participants who made the Scholarship and the Battle of The 

Bars golf outings so successful.   

     The Mexican night did not bring out as many as expected, 

but I still consider it a great night for all that attended. For 

those of you that did not attend, you missed out on some great 

food.  

     We also had our volunteer’s appreciation night Saturday 

the 28
th. 

 I can never say enough thanks to all of our 

volunteers and to our supporting members for all that you do 

for our lodge. You all are what make this lodge what it has 

become this year and hopefully the coming years ahead.  

     As you will find in the newsletter, we have several 

upcoming events for the month of October. Please try to find 

time to attend as many of these events as you can, for this 

kind of support is what your lodge needs to continue to grow 

as we have this past year.  

     In closing, we continue to bring more new members into 

our organization, please continue to reach out to our new 

members to make them feel welcome.  It a great pleasure as 

your Exalted Ruler to work with the officers, trustees and the 

members of this lodge, you have all truly made me very 

proud to be a part of this organization.    
                               
               

                    Jack Hoge 
      
     Jack Hoge 

MESSAGE FROM THE SECRETARY 
 

Are you ready for some football???!!!  Hard 

to believe summer and golfing season is 

coming to an end.  Football and Holiday 

season is upon us.  Keep the Elks 2120 in 

mind for your Holiday party reservations. 

 

Welcome our newest members Robert Rush, 

Peter Frenger, Renee Marrs, Jim & Toma 

Campbell, Michael Weiher and transferees 

from the Peru Lodge, Allen and Debra 

Bowman.  We currently have 508 members 

with 42 still delinquent.   

 

I want to thank everyone who helped 

organize and clean up my office upstairs.  

Thanks for the donated, carpet, paint and 

labor.  

 

Thanks to all the ladies who worked all 

summer on organizing member’s records.  It 

was a job, but we finally got it done.  

I could not have done it without all the 

help,  Thank you! 

 

Any members with questions, concerns or 

with an interest in volunteering please feel 

free to contact me at 223-3519  

or Paula@psgarcia.com.  

 
I look forward to seeing you soon at the 

lodge. 
   Fraternally, 

   Paula S Garcia 

  

 

 
Find us on Facebook 

for up-to-date information about upcoming events 

& photos taken at recent events! 

https://www.facebook.com/elks.rochester 

 

 

 

CORNER OF THANKS 
Thank you to the Loebig’s, Walter’s and Scott’s 
for getting all the golf carts cleaned and in tip 
top shape for our recent golf tournaments.  A 
special thanks to Bob Loebig for airing up 88 
golf cart tires! 
 
 

 

1 YR FREE GOLF RAFFLE 
Drawing 7 PM on 10/31/13.  Need not be 

present to win.  Donation TICKETS $10 
 
 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Paula@psgarcia.com
https://www.facebook.com/elks.rochester
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=like+us+on+facebook+logo&id=13432A1ABD68DFCE4722F7842FA5442B6C10CAD4&FORM=IQFRBA


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OCTOBERFEST  
LUCKY 13 

AT THE ELKS LODGE #2120  

SATURDAY 

OCTOBER 19, 2013 

$1,300 DRAWING 
 

$100 - 1st Number Drawn  

 $50 - 4 Winners  

 $1,000 - Grand Prize 

Donation $10.00 A Ticket  

Only 350 Tickets Sold 

 

Dinner Served 5:30 to 7:30  

Drawing Starts 6:30 p.m. 

NEED NOT BE PRESENT TO WIN  

 

TICKETS AVAILABLE 10/4/13 

STEVE   MOORE  INSURANCE 

&  92.1   WROI  FM 
Proudly present 

MOTOWN NIGHT 
WITH BRIAN FRUSHOUR 

 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 12TH   

7 – 11 PM   

$8  AT THE DOOR 
OPEN NIGHT 

SERVING HAPPY SNACKS (until gone) 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

SCHOLARSHIP TOURNAMENT RESULTS 
 

THE SCRAMBLE WAS WON BY BRANDON 
HAROLD, ZANE OLINGER, SCOTT HIZER AND 
CHAD PUGH.  THANKS TO THE GENEROSITY 
OF A NUMBER OF INDIVIDUALS, MERCHANTS 

AND OTHER AREA ORGANIZATIONS, WE WERE 
ABLE TO RAISE OVER  

$2,500.00  
FOR OUR SCHOLARSHIP FUND 

 
WE ARE SO VERY GRATEFUL TO EVERYONE 

THAT WAS INVOLVED MAKING THIS A 
SPECTACULAR FUNDRAISER 

 

 
 

 

 
 

FIRST ANNUAL 

OCTOBERFEST  

“SMILE YOU’RE  

AT THE ELKS” 

T-SHIRTS 
 

You won’t want to miss the 

opportunity to get one of 

these really cool t-shirts.   

 

CONTACT THE BAR OR 

JAYNE SMILEY TO 

PROVIDE THE QUANTITY 

AND SIZES OF SHIRTS YOU 

WOULD LIKE TO ORDER 
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SUNDAY 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

6 

 
MONTHLY DRAWING 4 PM 
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20 
 

POTLUCK DINNER 
5 PM 

 

27 
 

POTLUCK DINNER 
5 PM 

 

MONDAY 
 

 

 

Monday 

TUESDAY 
 

WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 
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LODGE MEETING 7 PM 
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LODGE MEETING 7 PM 
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 COMPASSIONATE CARE 
EVENT  

WINE & CANVAS  
6 TO 8 PM 
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23 
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Lakeside Dining  
TEXAS HOLD’EM 6 PM 

DRAWING 9 PM 
 

 

11 

Lakeside Dining  
TEXAS HOLD’EM 6 PM 

DRAWING 9 PM 
 

17 
 

MONEY DUE FOR MONTHLY 
$1,000  DRAWING 

18 

Lakeside Dining 
TEXAS HOLD’EM 6 PM 

DRAWING 9 PM 

 

25 

Lakeside Dining 
TEXAS HOLD’EM 6 PM 

DRAWING 9 PM 

 

5 

 
 

12 
MOTOWN NIGHT  

7 TO 11 PM 

 

 

Telephone Numbers/Websites 

 

Lodge 223-3704 

Pro Shop 223-4427 

101Website:  http://www.elks2120.com 

 

Grand Lodge www.elks.org 

 

Indiana Elks http://www.indianaelks.org 

19 
OKTOBERFEST  
BOOK SIGNING 

$1,300 DRAWING 
STARTS AT 5:30 PM 

 

 

+26 

30 
 

 

3 

 

OCTOBER 2013 

24 

 
MONTHLY $1,000  DRAWING 

     
 

Newsletter 

Printed by 

Hardesty 

Printing 

 

 
 

 
 

29 
 
 

 

31 
GOLF 

DRAWING 

http://www.elks2120.com/
http://www.elks.org/
http://www.indianaelks.org/


 
DRAWINGS 

 
Weekly: 

Friday’s at 9 pm 
 

Monthly: 
1st Sunday at 4 pm 

 
Monthly $1,000 Drawing: 

4th Thursday at 7 PM 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ELK’S LODGE HOURS 
 

 

 

DINING ROOM 
 

 

Friday……….…………5:30 PM to 9:30 PM 

 

BAR 
 

Monday……….……………………CLOSED 

Tuesday…………………..……….3 to 8 PM 

Wednesday ….………………..…3  to  8 PM 

Thursday..…….…………….….…3 to Close 

Friday……….……….….....….Noon to Close 

Saturday…………….……..…Noon to Close 

Sunday…................................Noon to Close 

 

 

PRO SHOP 

 

NOW OPEN  

M – F 9 AM TO 7 PM 

Sat & Sun 8 AM TO 7 PM 

 
 

 

TEXAS 

HOLD’EM 

 / OMAHA 

HI-LO 
 

LIVE GAME 

FRIDAY’S  

AT 6 PM  

CONTACT GWEN 

HERRICK FOR 

QUESTIONS AT 

574-721-6133 

 

 

FALL GOLF 

RATES 
GO INTO EFFECTIVE 

OCTOBER 1ST  
 

  

 

 
 

 

 

2012-2013 ELK OFFICERS 

 

Exalted Ruler…….…………..Jack Hoge 

Leading Knight…......................Tom Bair 

Loyal Knight..…….............Chris Montel 

Lecturing Knight……...........Linda Scott 

Secretary…………………..Paula Garcia 

Treasurer…….……………….Bob Maes 

Esquire……………………..Becky Smith 

Tiler………………......Susie Hilton, PER 

Chaplain………...……………Ed Provost 

Inner Guard…….………Jimmie Walters 

Trustee………..……....…Tina Robertson 

Trustee……………..….…Joyce Harmon 

Trustee…………..……………..Jim Scott 
Trustee…………..……..……Susan Hoge 

Trustee…………..………………Sue Bair 
 

OCTOBER BIRTHDAY’S 
 

2nd – Richard Dawson, Charles Hobbs 
4th – Scott Hizer, William Morris, 
Lavon Rulapaugh 
5th – Jack Urbin 
6th – Bob Maes, John C. Smith 
7th – John Garrett, Betty Ann 
Robertson, Lawrence Ulrich 
9th – Tessa Bair, Gregory Brash, 
David Brewer 
11th – Rick Hoffman 
12th – Toma Campbell 
13th – Donald Florek 
14th – Gary Easterday, Klaus Eck, 
Benjamin Shambarger 
15th – Harold Costello, Dawn Ziemek 
16th – Leo Amos, Billy Johnson 
17th – Jay Allen Bell, Jenny Coleman, 
Jack Hoge, Stan Robinson 
18th – Richard Clay, Richard LaMar 
19th – Rod Kerr, Bill Thompson 
20th – Kevin Renie, Leslie Strem 
21st – Jerre Conrad, Terri Gundrum, 
David Hiatt 
23rd – Heather McGriff, Jami Montel 
24th – Mike Habig 
25th – Maurice Lewis, Donnie Myers 
26th – Jerry Reyburn 
27th – Matt Mappin, Warren Tatter 
28th – Roberta Foor 
29th – Thomas Ravencroft 
30th – Adam Goller 
31st – Shawn Condon, Glen Hopkins 
 
 
 
 

 
 

WOW…..Bob Loebig shot a hole in one on Hole 3 
On August 23, 2013 

Battle of the bars 
tournament results 

 

The trophy (& 
bragging rights) 
went to RUMORS 

 
CONGRATULATIONS AND 

THANK YOU TO ALL 
NINE TEAMS THAT 

PARTICIPATED! 
 

POTLUCK 
SUNDAYS  

 
STARTS UP AGAIN 

SUNDAY, OCT 20TH 


